
 
Brannel School ’Millionaire Club’ reading trip 2024 

In July 2024 we have the pleasure of taking our first group of students to Penzance for Brannel 

School’s ‘Millionaire Club’ trip.  

A celebration event for our students who have read throughout the year, we will take a bus to 

the Jubilee Pool for a swim in the sunshine, before having an icecream and a trip to ‘The Edge 

of the World’, Penzance’s independent book shop to choose a book to read.  

All costs will be covered and this will be a day to remember for all students who are invited. We 

look forward to celebrating the literary successes of our students in the summer. 
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